
TVTC Strategic Expenditure Plan 2017 Update │ Chapter 2: Project Description
Final Report │ Adopted: January 23, 2017 31

B-5. I-580/GREENVILLE ROAD INTERCHANGE MODIFICATION

TVTC PROJECT SPONSOR

City of Livermore

LEAD AGENCY

Caltrans

PROJECT DESCRIPTION
(UPDATED SPRING 2016)

Project B-5 is located at the I-580/Greenville Road
interchange in Livermore. The project would modify the
interchange by widening the undercrossing to six lanes
and reconstructing the ramps to achieve a modified
partial cloverleaf interchange design. The project would
also construct segments of auxiliary lanes in the vicinity
of the interchange.

STATUS

A PSR and programmatic EIR for right-of-way protection
has been completed. Right-of-way acquisition is
underway.

PHASING AND SCHEDULE

The project phasing and schedule is unavailable.

COST ESTIMATE AND FUNDING SOURCES

Cost (Millions, 2015) $57.97
Funding (Millions, 2015)

Livermore TIF $41.35
Measure BB $0.05

Total Funding (Millions, 2015) $41.40
Total Funding Shortfall (Millions, 2015) $16.57


